
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th June 2020 

 

             
 
PSHE 

The children have been taking part in a variety of PSHE activities around the challenging circumstances of the Covid-
19 pandemic. They have talked about courage and being good leaders and have also discussed the differences during 
lock down and the good things that have come out of lock down. 

Some of their thoughts included:  

“It is different because we can’t go to our friend’s house and they can’t come to ours.” 

“It is different because we can’t go shopping with our parents.” 

“It is good because we get to spend more time with our family and pets.” 

“We get to do more playing”. 

“It is good because there are less people around”. 

“It is good for the environment because there are less aeroplanes and cars.” 

“It has made us stronger inside”. 

“It is different for the whole world”. 

FIRE DRILL 

We are very proud of our children who were really sensible during our Fire drill on Tuesday. They were able to leave 
the building quickly and quietly and take their places at slightly different meeting places to usual. Well done! 

ART LESSON 

       

It was lovely to have an art lesson with Miss Osborne on Friday. The children used lots of drawing techniques for 
their squiggle pictures. 



YEAR 4S 

As you know, usually this half term would be filled with transition days, celebrations, water fights, summer 
productions and leaver services. 
 
We cannot tell you how devastated we are that our lovely Year 4 children are not experiencing this due to the Covid-
19 pandemic. 
 
We are not sure at the moment what our Year 4 celebration will look like but we want to reassure you that we 
haven't forgotten about the importance of this rite of passage for the children and their families.  
 
Currently we are limited by Government restrictions which state that outside gatherings cannot be more than 6 
people and we are currently unable to invite parents and pupils inside the building. 
 
We are keeping up to date with developments and constantly thinking of plans and possibilities to ensure that the 
end of the Year 4s' journey at Humshaugh is marked in a special way.  
 

FUN IN CLASS 1 

       

 

MESSAGE FROM THE COVID-19 RESPONSE TEAM 

This is a message from the Covid-19 Response team:- 

"For those having trouble making ends meet a reminder that through the ADAPT Hardship Fund financial support is 

available.  Details of how to apply are on the Humshaugh Parish website (https://www.humshaughparish.org.uk/).   

In addition, the Village Shop has funding available for those in need, details of which can be obtained by phoning the 

Humshaugh COVID-19 Response helpline number - 07469 796103. The helpline is still open to support residents with 

any issues during the COVID crisis, and all calls are treated in strictest confidence."   

THANK YOU to Herbie and Suzanne Newell who have been picking up our packed lunches this week from 
Newbrough as they are short staffed at the moment. 

 

Hope you have a super weekend 

 

Jude Long 
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